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To members of this hearing. I believe it is wrong and very dangerous to allow 
biological boys in women bathrooms, lockerrooms, and women sports. God made us 
different for a reason, and this is very inappropriate. As a citizen of Maine, I am very 
much against this happening and would ask that no bill passes that let's this happen. 
I'm 74 years old and very much aware of all the awful and dangerous consequences 
that could happen.Thank you for hearing me. God Bless


